
Join us for our 2nd
Directors Support Network Meeting!

 
"Marketing Your Pre-K in the era of UTK"

 
When: April 27th, 2022. 
6pm-7:30pm. Via Zoom.

Child Care Providers have been impacted by the 2year-long pandemic, and
with the state-wide UTK roll-out approaching, marketing your child care
program will be greatly important. During this meeting, participants will

learn best hiring and marketing practices to increase enrollment. 
 
 
 
 

Join 4Cs for the Directors Support Network Meeting!
The community of Directors- in charge of Centers and/or Family Child Care

Homes- in San Mateo County can come together to learn up-to-date
information, contribute best practices and share common experiences.

 
 PRESENTATIONS BY: FCC PROVIDER & CONSULTANT, AND

INDEED SENIOR ACCOUNT EXECUTIVE  

REGISTER HERE
For more information

contact Gladys Reyes at
greyes@sanmateo4cs.org

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sc-iprjgrHd2N717iLPbaNST2ovfyA76Q

